12/20/22, 11:20 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: Request for Meeting with Dir Lormelyn Claudio(FLAGT)

£

g,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
———

Re: Request for Meeting with Dir Lormelyn Claudio(FLAGT)

1 message

Mikkel Paris <mikkelparis@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 20, 2022 at 8:43 AM

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Thank you for your reply. | have attached the letter. Please let me know if there is anything else | need to submit.

Regards,

On Mon, Dec 19, 2022 at 4:08 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir,

Please send us a letter request addressed to Regional Executive Director Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO 1V, for
appropriate action of your concern, kindly send it in this email address. Thank you.

ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Mon, Dec 19, 2022 at 1:42 PM Mikkel Paris <mikkelparis@gmail.com> wrote:
Good afternoon! Please find attached letter for the attention of Director Lormelyn Claudio DENR MIMAROPA.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

Marian Warns
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